
Tanasi Update 

 

The Tanasi Restoration Committee met on Wednesday, January 11th to review updated mock floor plans 
and parking lot expansion options. We will be reaching out to several architectural firms to get a 
proposal on moving forward with a true layout and design. A landscape architect will be contacted once 
plans are finalized to design a landscaping plan for the area around the building and parking lots.  

The committee finalized slides for the HOA Open Village Meeting Tanasi Update. At the meeting, we will 
share a timeline for restoration, accomplishments from each meeting, and what our plans are moving 
forward. We will also share some possible floor plans as well as several parking options.  

 You can find all Tanasi Updates and a place to give suggestions or feedback here.  

 

 

 

https://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/tanasiupdate/

